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RESPONSE TO SCPEA’S AGREEMENT TO MEDIATION 

 

SAN JOSÉ, California (August 10, 2016): The Superior Court of California, County of Santa Clara 
issues the following statement in response to SCPEA’s agreement to participate in mediation (attribution -
- Joe Macaluso): 
 
“We are pleased SCPEA has agreed to mediation as we first suggested on July 25th. The Court remains 
hopeful that a mutually agreed upon resolution can be achieved.” 
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